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Here is the footage of “Site Safety Seminar for Capital Works New Works Contracts” 

by the Hong Kong Housing Authority  

which was held on 27 April 2021 

The speaker is Mr. Leung Hung Wai  

Assistant Director (Development & Procurement) of the Housing Department 

He will deliver a welcoming address 

Guests, fellows and colleagues 

Thank you for coming to this Site Safety Seminar  

for Capital Works New Works Contracts (Webinar) 

We are particularly grateful for the guests who show up today 

in the midst of the pandemic, for supporting us and  

sharing the latest information on site safety  

You may be familiar with Hong Kong as a smart city 

I assume you may have read the news  

on smart lamppost and smart software 

I wonder if you have ever heard of “Smart Site” 

In fact, “Smart Site” is about enhancing site safety 

by introducing innovative technologies in recent years 

How exactly does it work and how effective is it?  

It is our pleasure to have Mr. Lee Man Yiu 

Assistant Secretary (Works Policies 5) 5 

to introduce “Smart Site for Safety” to us 

The Housing Department has always encouraged contractors 

to implement innovative safety practices on site 

through its Safety Auditing System and Pay for Safety Scheme 

We have invited two new works contractors of Housing Department today 

to share with us their practices and experience on the design and 

application of innovative technologies 



They are Mr John Woo from Shui On Building Contractors Ltd and 

Mr. Sung Ho Hong and Mr. Ng Kai Yiu  

of Sun Fook Kong Construction Limited 

We have also invited Mr Cheng Yiu Man  

of Hip Hing Engineering Company Limited 

to share with us the key highlights of footbridge erection 

You may think that footbridge erection is not a large-scale construction 

but since the majority of these erection works  

involve public areas and roads 

construction safety cannot be neglected 

The Housing Authority cares a lot about site safety 

We join hands with Occupational Safety & Health Council every season 

to conduct safety audit and surprise safety inspection 

to find out safety loopholes, and more importantly 

we can communicate with front-line workers directly  

to enhance their site safety awareness 

Mr. Jack Fong and Mr. Steve Hui, both Senior Consultants  

of Occupational Safety & Health Council 

will analyse the findings of the safety audits and Surprise Safety Inspection Programme 

in the 4th Quarter of 2020 and 1st Quarter of 2021 for us later 

You can also browse the webpage of the Housing Authority on site safety anytime 

and help spreading the safety message you learnt today on site 

Last but not least, I hope all of you stay healthy and 

get vaccinated as soon as possible in the amidst of the pandemic 

This is also what the Central Government wishes from all of us 

Stay safe and bear site safety in mind, thank you 


